
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – Dec. 1, 2016 Business Meeting 

 
 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (December 2, 2016) – The Lower Providence 

Township Board of Supervisors took the following actions at their December 1
st
 business 

meeting, including adoption of the 2017 Budget that does not raise taxes for residents. 

 

Approvals  

 Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

 Minutes of the November 17, 2016 Board of Supervisors meeting 

 Treasurer and Cash Flow Report 

 Consent to sell repository tax properties – Parcel 43-00-15970-00-7 and 43-00-

11050-00-4 

 Approved the request of Child & Family Focus for waiver of land development for 

installation of a shed at 920 Madison Avenue 

 Approved a resolution adopting the 2017 Budget 

 Approved a resolution establishing the 2017 real estate tax millage: .905 mills for 

General Purposes; .345 mills for the Library Fund; .276 mills for the Debt Service Fund 

and .241 mills for Parks and Recreation Operating Fund 

 Approved a resolution adopting the 2017 Fee Schedule 

 Approved the disposition of records 

 Authorized the posting of Act 44 Disclosure Forms on the Township website 

 Approved a resolution requesting a Multimodal Transportation Fund Grant of $2 million 

from the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation for the Park Avenue, Eagleville 

Road, Crawford Road realignment. 

 
 

 

 


